
Greetings Members,  

 

Remember we are  

Celebrating…… 

“Salute to Veteran Patients” 

the week of 2/11th – 2/17th at the VA Medical 
Center in Manchester!  They will be 
handing out special treats for all Veterans 
during the week as well as Valentine’s Day 
Cards…do you have yours ready, any other 
special ideas your Auxiliary has in mind to 
celebrate, reach out to the Community 
Living Center Recreation Staff with them. 
Call Krystine for questions at 603 624-4366 
X2308 or Kristina.Totman-Mashall@a.gov 

    Madeline Dreusicke, Hospital Chairman 


